
SUPPORTING STUDENTS WITH FOOD ALLERGIES: 
  
Ohio law requires the Ohio Department of Education to compile a list of 
organizations and companies that offer free and reduced-cost epinephrine autoinjectors 
to qualifying school districts, other public schools and chartered nonpublic schools 
annually.   
 
Free or Reduced-cost Epinephrine Autoinjectors:   

• Epipen4Schools (free)   
https://www.epipen4schools.com/  
 

• Auvi-Q (reduced-cost)  
https://www.auvi-q.com/public-access/how-to-order-auvi-q  

 

https://codes.ohio.gov/orc/3301.135
https://www.epipen4schools.com/
https://www.auvi-q.com/public-access/how-to-order-auvi-q

